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CARING

PARKING LOT CHANGE NOTICE 
FOR EAST BOULDER EMPLOYEES

Town Pump parking lot access ends on July 31, 2024.

EFFECTIVE AUGUST 1, 2024, East Boulder employees who board 
Coach transportation in Columbus will park in the Warehouse lot at 
242 South Diamond Street. We ask that employees park in the 
back two rows of the lot. 

Please share this information with your crews and post this 
communication at your site to ensure employees are informed of 
the parking change. 

Please contact your site HR representative with questions. 

Parking for East Boulder employees boarding Coach transportation in Columbus

Columbus Warehouse
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